
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR JUNE 6, 2024

Current 9th-11th Graders

● Technology
○ If you borrowed a chromebook, make sure to return that to the Help Desk TODAY.
○ If you are returning to Whitnall, keep your chromebook over the summer. Remember to take

care of it, because if it is damaged, the cost will be added to your student fees.
○ If you are not returning to Whitnall next year, turn in your chromebook and charger to the Help

Desk TODAY.
● Make sure your lockers – both your hallway locker and if you have a gym locker - are totally emptied

out. If you don’t want supplies that are still good like notebooks, folders or more, don’t throw them out.
Bring them to the office. Take down any flyers that are on your locker. This is your job to make sure this
is done! Anything remaining will be donated, if usable, or thrown out.

Those who are going on the Costa Rica trip must make a deposit and register for the trip on the website by
June 15 to receive the Early Bird Discount. If you have any questions, please ask Mrs. Baeza or Ms. Weir.

Next year's musical will be this fall! Auditions for “Little Women, The Musical” will be this summer, July
28, July 29 and July 31. You can find all the audition information here. Contact Ms. Wagner at
jwagner@whitnall.com with any questions.

Geology Club is looking to evolve into a Science Club with the hopes of creating a Science Olympiad group.
For more information, access the announcement on Canvas of your Science Class, or see Ms. Sternard.

Lost and Found - Check the lost and found table outside the office for things you might be missing. After
today, items remaining will be donated or thrown out.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1jREGL3JhPxsjzkVi4hWV28_NV2iET_jxjrir3DGnXiU/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:jwagner@whitnall.com

